April 11, 2024
Dear Parents,

We had a pretty wonderful week in first grade!  In math, we continue to practice solving story problems with extra facts.  We are also doing more work with fractions.  We are mastering our last couple of phonics charts.  We like saying them all different ways and we like reading the charts in cursive.  We are about to finish our fictional narrative space stories in our writing folders.  We finished our space unit this week and we will have a test next Monday.  We also have a Shurley English test next Wednesday (Ch. 14 on Main ideas and topics of paragraphs).  
We hope everyone is coming to the FCS Carnival this Friday night (5:30-7:30)!  There will be lots of games, prizes, bounce houses, food, a dunk tank and a silent auction for some neat items for your family!
We will begin a study of insects and butterflies next week.  We are starting a mystery unit in our classroom too.  We will be enjoying a fun mystery snack during testing week.  Details will be sent home next week.

Please put Friday, May 3rd on your calendar.  That Friday is Parent Appreciation Chapel; we want to shower you with love and praise that day! 

Important Upcoming Dates:



April 12th -FCS Carnival AND Race for Ed trophies during Chapel

April 17th - Mid-Term!  9 passed R’nQ tests are due (since March 9th)

April 24th - Progress Reports 

April 22nd - April 25th - SAT week, AND LAST WEEK TO CHECK OUT FCS LIBRARY BOOKS 

         

               (Plan ahead to have all your Read ‘n Quiz books for the end of quarter!)

April 26th - No School
May 3rd - Parent Appreciation Day in Chapel
Homework:

Spelling worksheet due Monday

Shurley Worksheet due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Thursday 

Space and Shurley English Chapter 14 tests!
